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From: Sarah Canning 
Sent: 15 March 2023 12:31
To: AwelyMor
Subject: Awel y Mor offshore wind farm REIS - JNCC comments

Categories: Deadline

Good afternoon 
 
We write concerning the Examining Authorities (ExA) Report on the Implications for European Sites (RIES) for the 
Awel y Mor offshore wind farm, published on the 22 February.  
 
We note the ExA has received from NRWs Marine Licensing Team advise we provided them on their HRA for the 
marine license application associated with this development. Following a review of the RIES, we confirm that our 
advice regarding impacts to the North Anglesey Marine SAC has been correctly represented and that our position 
remains the same. That is, provided the requirement for a marine mammal mitigation plan (the final version to be 
approved post-consent) is secured within the marine license as a condition of consent, we agree with the conclusion 
of no adverse effect on this site. This same conclusion can be applied to other harbour porpoise SACs in the Irish Sea 
at a greater distance from the proposed development. We defer to NRW advisory regarding European Sites within 
territorial waters. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in tough 
 
Regards 
 
Sarah Canning 
 
 
Dr Sarah Canning | Senior Marine Mammal Adviser | Marine Management Team 
JNCC, Inverdee House, Baxter Street, Aberdeen, AB11 9QA  |  @jncc.gov.uk  |  Direct Dial: +44 (0) 1224 
083526  |  jncc.gov.uk 
 

        
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
JNCC have been monitoring the outbreak of COVID-19 closely and developed a response plan. As a result, the vast 
majority of our staff are working from home and adhering to the government’s advice on social distancing and travel 
restrictions. Whilst we are taking these actions, we are available for business as usual. We will respond to enquiries 
as promptly as possible. However, there may be some delays due to the current constraints and we ask for your 
understanding and patience. 
For information on how we handle personal data please see our Privacy Notice at https://jncc.gov.uk/privacy 
 
This email and any attachments, is intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not the named recipient then 
any copying, distribution, storage, or other use of the information contained in them is strictly prohibited. In this 
case, please inform the sender straight away then destroy the email and any linked files. 
 
JNCC may have to make this message, and any reply to it, public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, 
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data protection legislation or for litigation. If you have a Freedom of Information/Environmental Information 
request, please refer to our website page. 
 
This message has been checked for all known viruses by JNCC through the MessageLabs Virus Control Centre 
however we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. The recipient should check any attachment 
before opening it. 
 
JNCC Support Co. registered in England and Wales, Company No. 05380206. Registered Office: 2 East Station Road, 
Fletton Quays, Peterborough, PE2 8YY.  
www.jncc.gov.uk 




